WEEK 5
NEWSLETTER

BY: CHRISTIAN KEDIR

HELLO PARENTS, WE HAVE
SUCCESSFULLY COMPLETED
THE LAST WEEK OF SUMMER
CAMP AT EEBC, ALL THANKS
TO THE GLORY OF GOD. WE
WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL
THE TEACHERS WHO WORKED
DILIGENTLY TO CREATE A
SAFE AND EDUCATIONAL
SUMMER CAMP, AS WELL AS
TO ALL THE STUDENTS WHO
WORKED HARD AND MADE
SUMMER CAMP
UNFORGETTABLE,

WE CLOSED OFF THE LAST
WEEK OF SUMMER CAMP
WITH A FIELD DAY AND
FIELD TRIP TO THE MOVIES
FOR 2ND-5TH GRADERS
AND TO THE SWIMMING
POOL FOR 6TH-9TH
GRADERS. THESE TRIPS
WOULD NOT HAVE BEEN
POSSIBLE IF IT WASN'T FOR
THE PARENTS WHO
OFFERED TO DRIVE THE
STUDENTS, SO A BIG THANK
YOU TO THE PARENTS!

WE ALSO HAD AN AWARDING
CEREMONY TO SHINE A
SPOTLIGHT ON THE
ESPECIALLY AMAZING
STUDENTS AND TEACHERS,
SO THANK YOU TO ALL THE
PARENTS THAT ATTENDED!

APPRECIATION TO ALL THE
TEACHERS AND HELPERS

BIBLE TOPIC/ VERSE

"FOR | KNOW THE PLANS | HAVE
FOR YOU,' DECLARES THE
LORD,"' PLANS TO PROSPER
NOT TO HARM YOU, PLANS TO
GIVE YOU HOPE AND A GOOD
FUTURE."

JEREMIAH 29:11




STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

MARKON SOLOMON YANET YAFET JONATHAN YOSEF
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